COPY OF AIR LETTER.

LLOYD' S REGISTER OF sHIPPINC

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C .3
26th September, 1951.

Dear Sir,

1 have to point out that I have not yet
recelved a reply to my airletter of the 30th July
lust respecting the condenser door and wlndlass
of the steamer "BEN DEAXC", and I shall be glad
if you will furnlsh me with the desired informe-
tion without further delay. I thind it well to
polnt out that the assigument of the Specilal Sur-
vey notation is uoing withheld pending these
items receiving attention.

I have to polnt out thet I have not yet
received replies to my ailrletters of the Srd July
last and 21s% ultimo respecting the Boiler Sur-
vey, and I shall be glad if you will furnish me
with the desired information without further delay.
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1 have also to point ocut that replies
have uot yet been recelved to my airletter of
~ the 8th ultimo respecting these vessela, and I

awalt this iaformation,

Yours falthfully,

Glark to the
Classificaticn Comnittee.

Wele Davies, B8qe,
FHEMALTLE,
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